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Hello Oregon State Legislature,  

 

I, Jake Reilly, am an Oregon resident and have been for over 3 years now. I strongly 

oppose of the proposed bill to eliminate mail-in voting for Oregonians. I take pride in 

our state's continued efforts to make voting as accessible as possible for its 

residents. Eliminating mail-in voting, especially after having it in place in the state of 

Oregon for over 20 years, will disenfranchise voters who are for any reason unable to 

make it to their local polling locations, whether it be due to physical limitations, 

employment/personal obligations, or any other obstacle they may be facing. Every 

resident of our state should have an equal opportunity to participate in our election 

process, period. This bill jeopardizes that right. 

 

I know I speak on behalf of many Oregonians when I make this testimony. I will 

reiterate; I STRONGLY oppose of the proposed bill to eliminate mail-in voting for 

Oregonians.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jake Reilly 


